
SWAN VALLEY COMMUNITIES THAT CARE INC.

P.O. Box 96   1015-2nd Street South
Swan River, MB   R0L 1Z0

Phone: (204) 734-4518 Cell: (204) 734-8138
Email: swanvalleyctc@gmail.com

September 2017

Dear Community Partner,

On behalf of Swan Valley Communities That Care (SVCTC), we would like to inform you that we are planning to 
host the Spooktober-Fest Haunted House experience once again.  This Halloween experience was very well 
received last year with over 1450 attendees and we are hoping to make the event bigger and better this year, 
again with help from Swan Valley community groups and individuals.

At SVCTC, our goal is to support children and families and demonstrate how important they are to the 
community. We feel everyone should know they are valued and heard. Because of this, we also feel it is 
important to have opportunities to do activities together with friends and family. 

Therefore, we would appreciate your support, as a recognized community leader, business, or organization, in 
participating in the SVCTC Haunted House! Proceeds from this event are allocated towards youth initiatives that 
benefit all Valley youth.

The Swan Valley Museum has generously offered to let us host the Haunted House experience October 2017 at 
their location.  Due to the scope of the event, we need your support. With everyone’s participation in creating 
this Haunted House experience, we will once again make this the Halloween Hub of 2017.  The Haunted House 
will be open to the public to tour with a similar schedule to that which we had last year. The dates for this year’s 
event are October 27, 28 & 30th.

We are very fortunate in having many of our partners from last year agree to adopt a section of the haunted 
house to decorate, but there is also opportunity for other groups and organizations to be involved.  Other 
suggestions made last year were to provide an outside maize experience with bales, pumpkins, or corn stalks, 
face painting and more interactive experiences. We would like you to consider “adopting” a section in the 
Haunted House.  

This year we are hoping that the Haunted House will become a Halloween Hub for the Valley.  In addition to 
decorating and operating a section of the Haunted House there are many other ways to get involved. Halloween 
is just around the corner. Please take some time to consider the opportunity. We would appreciate your 
response by September 27th, if you plan to adopt a section of the Haunted House to create your own scary place
or by Oct. 20th if you are willing to contribute or volunteer in any other capacity.
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Please contact SVCTC Coordinator, Beverley Polon, email address:  swanvalleyctc@gmail.com or phone          734-
4518 or 734-8138 to advise us of your participation in this event or if there any questions that need clarification.

 Please respond below:

Yes! We would love to be involved! 

We are able to support this project by:

 “Adopting” a Section/What is the “scare” level?  1 Cat  3 Cat  5 Cat

 Community group to provide & supervise a Hot Cider, Chocolate Station/ food station(all 3evenings  or 1 
evening committment)

 Donating:

 Candy Treats        Prizes  Refreshments 

 Volunteering Time to Assist Where Needed

 Financial Contribution (to be used towards the event where needed). How much? $________

 Other Contribution: What?______________________________________________________

 Not able to participate this year. 

Thank you so much for your support!  SVCTC  Coordinator- Beverley  Polon 204-734-4518 or 734-8138 orcontact 
at  email : swanvalleyctc@gmail.com 
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